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Finance and Administration Committee

From: GLEN 

Sent: Thursday, 8 October 2015 11:02 AM

To: Finance and Administration Committee

Subject: Parliament terms

                                                                         

                                                                         

                                                                           

                                                                         

                                                                         

  

Parliamentary Finance and Administrative Committee. 

  

Dear Sirs/Mesdames, 
we write to you concerning the length of parliamentary terms. 
We believe that they should be fixed 4 year terms. The reasons are simple.  
3 year terms are just too short for good governance.  
Speculation as to when the next election will be held is removed - everyone knows when the election will be held. This 
in turn gives greater confidence to the public and business communities. 
We urge you to recommend 4 year fixed parliamentary terms be introduced. 
Yours faithfully, 
Glen and Joy Vonhoff. 
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